
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Paris, 12th July 2006 

 
 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

BNP Paribas owns more than 98% of BNL shares 
 
 

 
BNP Paribas is pleased to announce that yesterday it passed the 98% ownership threshold 
of ordinary capital of BNL. As announced in the offer document, BNP Paribas will 
proceed to the squeeze out of the ordinary shares of BNL which won’t be tendered to 
the offer. According to the rules, BNP Paribas has four months from the closure of the 
residual offer currently under way in which to launch a squeeze out. It is still possible to 
subscribe to this offer until 20th July 2006.  
  
 
 
 
 
Contacts :  
Antoine Sire  (+33) 1 40 14 21 06   
Jonathan Mullen (+33) 1 42 98 13 36 
Christelle Maldague  (+33) 1 42 98 56 48   
 
 


